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Dear Supplier, 
 
In continuation of my email of April 1, 2020, I would like to clarify our task regarding the 
purchase of pharmaceuticals for the treatment of diseases, where the treatment is carried out 
in the hospitals, but where the pharmaceuticals are mainly dispensed to the patients in the 
primary pharmacies. 
 
First of all, I would like to emphasize that Denmark is in a crisis situation where it is our job to 
build a national emergency stock so that, in case of massive national back orders, we are still 
able to treat patients for up to 6 months – regardless of whether, under normal circumstances, 
patients receive their medication in a hospital or private pharmacy. 
 
The Danish Medicines Agency has given Amgros the task of building an emergency stock of 
approx. 400 pharmaceuticals used today in both the primary and secondary sectors. The 
pharmaceuticals purchased in this connection must be available as free of charge dispensing in 
the hospitals. 
 
The pharmaceuticals are only used in the primary sector if there is a national shortage situation 
where the usual distribution channels do not work and if the Danish Medicines Agency decides 
to distribute them through the private pharmacies. 
 
The pharmaceuticals that Amgros may have in stock when the emergency situation ceases will 
subsequently be used in the hospitals. Therefore, the pharmaceuticals in question are not 
expected to be used in the primary sector. 
 
The pharmaceuticals we order are purchased without a return right if they meet the usual 12-
month residual shelf-life requirement upon delivery as stated in Amgros’ agreements. 
 
Kind regards, 
Amgros 
 
Nils Linde-Laursen 
Manager, Logistics 
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